
WHAT YOU NEED

Christmas fun for the whole family:

create your own popsicle stick

Christmas tree ornaments!

Kores White Glue

Kores Wood Glue

Kores Scissors

Kores Tempera paints

Card stock paper (yellow and

brown)

Wood popsicle sticks

Twine roll

Pom-poms, ribbons, assorted

pipe cleaners

POPSICLE
STICK
CHRISTMAS
TREE

Before you start, make
sure you have

everything needed for
the colourful and bright
Christmas tree hangers.

 

Paint the popsicle sticks
with Kores Temperas
paints. Choose your

favourite colours and
make as many colour

variations as you wish!

Prepare several popsicle
sticks combinations: 3
pieces per every set.

 

Assemble the popsicle
sticks into a triangular
shape and secure with
the Kores Wood Glue.
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https://www.kores.com/de/product/white-glue/
https://www.kores.com/de/product/wood-glue/
https://www.kores.com/de/products/type/cutting/
https://www.kores.com/de/product/temperas/


Let the glue dry before
starting to decorate the

triangles. Tip: you can
add paper clips to the
corners while the glue

dries.

 

Now you can start
decorating! Use small

dabs of Kores White PVA
Glue to attach your

decorations.

Be creative and
decorate your trees with

anything you wish: tiny
pom-poms, buttons,

sparkly pipe cleaners,
jingle bells, etc.

 

Cut short twines for
each of the hangers.
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Glue the twines to the
back of each hanger
with Kores White PVA

glue.

 

Cut out the bright stars
for the tree tops and

brown rectangles for the
tree trunks. Prepare a

bunch of them.

Attach the stars to the
tree tops and

rectangles to the tree
bottoms with Kores

White PVA Glue.

 

There are unlimited ways
to decorate the

Christmas trees. Let
your imagination fly and

have happy holiday
crafting with your family!
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